## Council Coordinates Religious Activity

The second active year of the Inter-Religious Council was filled with many activities. Their year began with Religious Emphasis Week from September 25 through 27 with a concert by the Concordia Concert Choir as a finale.

December 21 all of the religious groups joined for Christmas caroling.

Many plans were made for next year's religious convocations, of which the Religious Council will have charge.

The officers were Robert Rieth, president; Richard Greene, vicepresident; Joan Lundholm, corresponding secretary; Kathy Kleingartner, recording secretary.



Officers of Religious Council pose before their meeting. Seated are Joan Lundholm and Kathy Kleingartner. Standing. Dick Greene and Bob Rieth.

Members of the Religious Council include: Mrs. Kozak, Verda Job, Darleen Hartman, Joyce Harris, Kathy Kleingartner, and Joan Lundholm. Standing: Bob Rieth, Dale Stone, Tom McCord, and Dick Bernard.

